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June 19, 2014 
 
 
VIA EMAIL, COURIER and RESS 
  
Ms. Kristen Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2014-0199 - Ontario Energy Board (“Board”)  

Review of the Quarterly Rate Adjustment Mechanism Process  
EB-2014-0039 – Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
Quarterly Rate Adjustment Mechanism (“QRAM”) 
Reply Submission of Enbridge – Recalculated Rate Riders (Rider C) 

 
In accordance with the Board’s Procedural Order No. 1 in this matter, Enbridge 
provided recalculated rate riders (Rider C) on June 13, 2014.  
 
Board Staff and IGUA have filed submissions in support of the recalculated  
Rider C.  Further, no party has indicated any objection to, or opposition of, 
Enbridge’s submission.  Therefore, Enbridge respectfully requests the Board 
approve the recalculated rate riders as filed.   
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Michael Lister 
Senior Manager 
Regulatory Policy & Proceedings 
 
cc: EB-2014-0199 Interested Parties List (via email) 


